
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 
 

FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Reschedule March 3, 2020 City Council Meeting. 

DATE:          February 13, 2020. 

 

         

BACKGROUND. 

 

Due to the Presidential Nomination Primary Election, the regularly scheduled City 

Council meeting on March 3rd must be rescheduled.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is asked to select a convenient date and time to meet in lieu of meeting 

on March 3rd.  

 

 

 

 

 


